
From: Chris & Glenice
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: National Parks & Conservation Area Laws
Date: Friday, 13 September 2013 9:01:10 AM

Dear Chairman.
    We are concerned about the proposed amendments to existing Laws for National
Parks and Conservation areas, and any watering down of these Laws is unacceptable to
us.  We believe they should be strengthened not weakened.
    The protection of our native flora and fauna should be Australia’s highest priority in
environmental matters.
Sincerely,
Chris & Glenice Ballantyne.
Tim & Sol Thornton.
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